
 
 
January 12, 2019 
 
 
 
Vivian Fonseca, MD 
Daniel Kapusta, PhD 
Leanne Redman, PhD, FTOS 
Directors, LA CaTS Professional Development Core 
 
RE: Matt Lammi, MD 
Roadmap Scholar Applicant 
 
 
Dear Drs. Fonseca, Kapusta and Redman: 
 
It is a pleasure to provide a letter of support for Dr. Matt Lammi in his application to become 
a LA CaTS Roadmap Scholar for 2013. 
 
Dr. Lammi is a newly appointed Assistant Professor in the Section of Pulmonary and Critical 
Care Medicine.  He has strong motivation for a career in clinical research as attested to by 
his CV.  I have reviewed his research plan and feel that he is a strong candidate for research 
training as a LA CaTS Roadmap Scholar. 
 
I pledge the support of the LSUHSC Department of Medicine in the career development of 
Dr. Lamrni as a Roadmap Scholar. Through the Section of Pulmonary and Critical Care 
Medicine, Dr. Lammi will have 75 percent protected time for the first two years of this award 
and for up to an additional three years if he wins support for further training with a K award. 
 
Dr. Lam1ni has my enthusiastic support in his application to become a LA CaTS Roadmap 
Scholar. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Chair  
 


